{LLINOIS DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH

525-535 West Jefferson Street » Springfield, [llinois 62761-0001 « www.dph.iilingis.gov

August 9, 2017

Nicolae Harabor

Registered Agent

All Seasons Plumbing & Sewer Corp.
10630 Stalford Rd.

Countryside, IL 60525

RE: Docket No. AB 17-13
Asbestos Program Fine

Dear Mr. Harabor:

A review of Illinois Department of Public Health records indicates your payment of $16,000.00 for the
above-referenced Asbestos Program Fine has not been received. The payment was due on June 21,
2017.

You are hereby notified that you have ten (10) days from the date of this letter to remit payment of
$16,000.00 payable to “IL Department of Public Health.” Please send your payment to:

lllinois Department of Public Health
P.O. Box 4263
Springfield, IL 62708

If payment is not received by August 19, 2017, collection and/or legal procedures, including filing with
the State of lllinois Comptroller’s Offset System, will be initiated. If you have any questions regarding
this notice, please contact me at 217-785-5446.

Sincerely,

Pat Anderson .
Patricia.A.Anderson@Illinois.gov
Accounts Receivable Unit
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